
From: kola eniola [mailto: ]  
Sent: 28 July 2021 11:36 
To: LICENSING <LICENSING@croydon.gov.uk> 
Subject: Seafood den. 17 Portland Road  

 

Hello, 

I have received objections from the police and Croydon’s noise team in regards to my 

premise licence application.   

The objections are as a result of noise pollution and anti social behaviour in the area.  

I have stated to the authorities I have had conversations with that my restaurant is not 

responsible for the disruptions on Portland and Albert road.   

I have attached a few videos from the 7th to 23rd June showing my outdoor area completely 

empty while there is music and loud noises from a next garden.   

I was advised to take these recordings as a lot of the complaints were people assuming the 

noise is coming from the only restaurant on Portland road.  

I have been complying with the council and other authorities rules regulations and conditions. 

I have done all that was required of me also.  

 

O Eniola  
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